
  PRESS RELEASE 

     
       FOUR PHANTOMS’ GRAND FINALE FOR BOERNE PERFORMING ARTS 

 

Act now to enjoy a holiday treat when The Four Phantoms in Concert  

comes to Boerne Performing Arts’ grand finale! 

September 17, 2024 - Before the lights go down on the final performance of Boerne Performing 

Arts’ twelve year span, the spotlight will be on four legends of the Broadway stage appearing 

for a grand finale concert at Boerne’s Champion Auditorium at 7:00 pm on December 12, 2024. 

These highly acclaimed veterans of Broadway played to a packed audience in the eleventh 

season bringing the gravitas and star power of performing the role of the Phantom in Andrew 

Lloyd Webber’s longest running musical The Phantom of the Opera on Broadway for an 

astonishing combined 6,000 shows. 

 Returning for this holiday-themed concert will be Brent Barrett, John Cudia, Franc D’Ambrosio 

and Ciarán Sheehan. Another element of this special performance will be the reunion tour vibes 

with the inclusion of special guest Kaley Ann Voorhees, best known for her portrayal of 

Christine in The Phantom of the Opera. Ms. Voorhees delighted the Boerne audience when she 

also accompanied the quartet in their previous appearance with Boerne Performing Arts. The 

performers will be under the talented musical direction of Ryan Shirar and will present iconic 

music from Broadway as well as extraordinary renditions of holiday favorites. Visit 

www.BoernePerformingArts.com for tickets. For questions, call Boerne Performing Arts 

Message Line at 830-331-9079.  


